Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Walter T. Sprague [wsprague@pcandf.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 8:40 PM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Dennis Dettloff

Cc: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case Number RO0000219
Dilan,

| will be available anytime Thursday or Friday the week of September 9". Thank you.

Walter

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health [mailto:Dilan.Roe@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 4:57 PM

To: Walter T. Sprague; Dennis Dettloff

Cc: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case Number RO0000219

Hi Walter:

| would like to schedule the meeting with you and your consultants regarding the subject site during the week of
September 9™. Please email me by Friday August 26™ with several dates and times that would work for you.

Thank-you

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




